
DAV UNIVERSITY, JALANDHAR 

 

NOTICE  

July 26, 2018 

 

This is for the kind information of all that the Walk-in Interviews for the post of 

Assistant Professor and Non-Teaching Staff which were scheduled to be held on July 30, 

2018, are hereby postponed till further order. The next date of interviews shall be 

notified later on. 

Sd/- 

Registrar 


